
 

 
Aloha Class of 2022 ʻOhana! 
  

Important Dates 

 Monday, January 20 - NO School (Martin Luther King, Jr. Holiday) 
 Tuesday, January 21 - Thursday, January 23 - Sophomore Banquet Ticket 

PICK UP (see info below) 
 Saturday, January 25 - Sophomore Banquet (5:30pm-10:00pm @ Kekūhaupiʻo 

Gym) 

2022 Parent Meeting - Sophomore Banquet 
If you missed the 2022 Parent Meeting on Tuesday, you may view both the presentation 
AND recording online. Please click the links below: 

  Presentation Slides - http://bit.ly/2022ParentMeetingSlides_20200114 
 Audio recording - http://bit.ly/2022ParentMeetingRecording_20200114 

**NOTE: The second half of the meeting was dedicated to the “Grade 10 Registration & 
Educational Success Workshop”. If you were unable to attend the workshop, a link to 
the videotaped recording will be sent from the PAR Office in the next week or two. 
  
Sophomore Banquet!! 
The sophomore banquet, themed A Night in Hollywood, will be held on Saturday, 
January 25, 2020 from 5:30pm-10:00pm at Kekūhaupiʻo Gym. Please see the 
PRESENTATION SLIDES linked above for information regarding the banquet. You can 
also find additional information on the 2022 Weebly at: 
https://imua2022.weebly.com/sophomore-banquet.  
  
KŌKUA Needed - Sophomore Banquet!! 
Mahalo to those that have volunteered to help at NEXT Saturday’s Sophomore 
Banquet. However, we still need a FEW MORE PARENT VOLUNTEERS to kōkua. If 
you are CLEARED to volunteer and are willing and able to kōkua, please complete the 
online form at: http://bit.ly/SophmoreBanquetKokua. Here are the details: 
 

 Event: Sophomore Banquet 
 Time: 5:00pm-10:30pm (the actual banquet runs from 5:30pm-10:00pm) 
 Date: Saturday, January 25, 2020 
 Location: Kekūhaupiʻo Gym 



KŌKUA Needed - Hoʻolauleʻa Donation Day 
Mahalo to those that have volunteered to help with NEXT Thursday’s donation day. We 
still need 25 volunteers! This is a really important day because this is when parents 
donate much needed food items to be used at Hoʻolauleʻa to help offset costs. Please 
see the email that was sent from the PAR Office on Tuesday, January 14 (just after 
10:00am). If you are available, please sign up here: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040d4bafa72ca0fb6-donation. 
  
If you haven’t already done so, please BOOKMARK our 2022 Weebly at: 
https://imua2022.weebly.com/.  
  
Finally, don’t forget to check your e-mail every THURSDAY for our 2022 e-mail blasts 
sent from the Parents & Alumni Relations (PAR) Office.  
  
I MUA WA22IORS! 
Sascha Baron, Class Parent 
Kim & Koa Lum, Class Parents 
Kaʻula & Rory-James Santos, ATP reps 
Rachelle Saffery, Class Advisor 


